
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 
have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 

it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  
PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 
A big welcome to Joshua, Jimmy, Izzie and their 

families.  

We have had some lovely weather this week – let’s 

hope it continues!  

The children have been making full use of the 

garden.  They have been experimenting with water, 

pouring, measuring and digging in the soil and playing 

on the soft play mats. 

 

 

 

Nursery News 
 

 

Red bags  

Please ensure all red clothing bags are fully stocked 

with plenty of clean clothes. Red bags on the top pegs 

and coats on the lower pegs. If you have lost any 

items of clothing we have a lost property box which is 

in the cloakroom on the top of the cupboard. PLEASE 

clearly label everything.  PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING 

BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

Will commence after Half Term  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Autumn Walks  - 17th and 18th 

October  

 

 

 Hand prints for our Autumn Tree on the 

Parish Room Display Board 

 Big scale outdoor painting  

 Cutting activities 

 

 

 
 
 
 

For those of you who have not been before we take 

the children to York House Gardens for a little 

Autumn Walk which they love!  They look at the 

different leaf shapes, identifying trees, play in the 

swishy grass and find squirrels and spiders webs and 

finish running up the grass banks in the sunken 

garden.  Any parents wishing to join us are more 

than welcome and sign up sheets will be up in the 

Nursery soon! 

 

 

 

Sign  

 

 

 

Adult Led Activities:  

For those of you who have just joined us we will be 

activating your Tapestry accounts in the next few 

weeks I hope you enjoy seeing your children’s 

learning journals!   

Small Group Work   

Family Tree  

Could you please send in a picture of your 

family to go on our Family Tree.    

Diwali – 7th November  

Nursery Photography – 14th November 

Parent Consultations - 3rd December  

Christmas Concert – 20th December  

 
 

Library Books  

We have a lovely selection of library books which 

we would love you to make use of so when you drop 

off in the morning select a new book with your child 

to read at bedtime! 

 

 

 

Tapestry 

tel:07875%20214054


 

Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 


